Hiawatha Seaway Council
113 Twin Qaks Drive, Syracuse, New York 13206
Office (315) 463-0201  Fax (315) 463.5729

November 12, 2007
Glenn Allen

4771 Casimir Circle
Liverpool, NY 13088

Dear Glenn:

Thank you very much for taking the time out of your busy schedule to
serve as a presenter for the students at Clary Middle School.

It was a very informative presentation that provided valuable
information and insight for students in the selection of a career.

We are grateful for your willingness to help students become more
aware of the various options available to them. Again, thanks!

Sincerely,

MM:fk Martin Bolowsky

Learning for Life Representative



